
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS       NOV. 8, 2015 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  740S 

PREPARATION HYMN:  652 

COMMUNION HYMN: 766S 

RECESSIONAL HYMN: 715 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

NOVEMBER 7 – NOVEMBER 15, 2015 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  

the gifts. 

 11-07      4:00 PM   John Caruso– Wife Molly 

Orlando Gabriele (8th Anniversary)–

The Family 

 11-08 9:30 AM Thomas Chaisson (10th Anniv.) - 

The Family 

James W. Remedes (25th Anniv.) – 

The Family 

Robert J. Peck – The Family 

 11-09      9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 11-10 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 11-11 7:30 AM Raymond Pelletier – The Family 

 11-12      7:30 AM Joseph Gionet –  

Boy Scout Troop #15 

 11-13       7:30 AM Leonard Zawilinski – The Family 

 11-14      4:00 PM Deceased members of the Zuppa 

Family – The Zuppa Family 

Diamond and MaryAnn Romano–

Peter Romano 

 11-15      9:30 AM Gladys Sabatello – Tony Sabatello 

Lawrence R. DeMarco –The Family 

Celia Dziadul (4th Anniversary) – 

The Family 
 

    Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 11-09 Ez 47: 1-2, 8-9, 12  1 Cor 3: 9c-11, 16-17 
Jn 2: 13-22 

Tues. 11-10 Wis 2: 23-3:9                   Lk 17: 7-10              

Wed. 11-11 Wis 6: 1-11/Lk 17: 11-19 

Thur.  11-12 Wis 7: 22b-8:1                  Lk 17: 20-25 

Fri.     11-13 Wis 13: 1-9                       Lk 17: 26-37 

Sat.    11-14 Wis 18: 14-16, 19: 6-9      Lk 18: 1-8 

Sun.   11-15 Dn 12: 1-3                     Heb 10: 11-14, 18 
Mk 13: 24-32 

Sponsor of the Week 

 

 
 

 

Liturgical Ministers  November 14 & November 15, 2015 

 4:00 PM 9:30 AM 

Lector M. Ryan K. DeMarco 

Cup 1 R. Kruk A. Stolle 

Cup 2 C. Gregoire K. Sroczynski 

Bread 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

Bread 2 J. Layaou M. Crisafulli 

Bread 3 Deacon Deacon 

Bread 4 M. Boniewski J. Guzewich 

Cup 3 B. Corlew L. Rej 

Cup 4 D. Kruk M. O’Connor 

Server J. Janack A. Arocho 

Server  L. Arocho 

Greeter M. Cybulski R. Wainwright 
 

 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS:  10/26-11/1/15 
OFFERTORY    $4,875.50 ENVELOPE USERS 163 
ELECTRONIC GIVING     1,939.00 ELECT. USERS   20 
CHILDREN            4.30 ATTENDANCE 375 
ALL SAINTS/ALL SOULS     1,403.00   
FUEL            5.00   
DEBT REDUCTION          87.00   
STOLE FEES          100.00   
TOTAL INCOME    $8,413.80 TOTAL EXPENSES $9,826.64 
 

 

 

Next weekend’s second collection is the monthly 

Building Maintenance collection.  Last month’s 

collection amounted to $1,710.00 and $943.64 was 

withdrawn for various repair/maintenance items 

during the month of October.  Thank you for your 

generosity. 

 

 

 

Remember in your prayers those 

members of our parish who are sick or 

suffering in any way, as well as those in 

hospitals and nursing homes and all of 

our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 

friends and those who have died recently, 

especially, Mary Civisca mother of Carol 

Wilber. 

Keep in your prayers the men and women 

in our armed forces who are serving our country. 

 The Week Ahead 

Tues. Nov. 10 Sandwich Making – 11AM – P. Ctr. 

Weds. Nov. 11 Prayer & Worship -7PM - HFH 

Thurs. Nov. 12 Bereavement Comm – 7PM - Rectory 



THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME NOVEMBER 8, 2015                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
 

THE PARISH OFFICE will be closed on Wednesday 

November 11th in observance of Veteran’s Day. 

 

Prepare!  Next week our 

annual GIVING TREE will be 

assembled in Holy Family 

Hall with many opportunities 

for us to help our brothers 

and sisters in need.  Please 

take one (or more) tags from 

the tree, purchase the 

described gift and place your 

unwrapped offering under 

the tree with tag attached by 

December 13th.  (If there is a large, more 

expensive item, you may wish to share the cost 

with one or more parishioners.) 

  
We have several crosses that were not picked up 

at the MASS OF REMEMBRANCE.  You may pick 

up your loved ones’ cross in Holy Family Hall. 

 

 

Our THANKSGIVING MASS will be 

celebrated at St. Joseph’s Church 

on Thursday, November 26th at 

9:30 AM.  

 

 
If you missed our dinners or 

enjoyed the meatballs & 

sausages and would like to 

have more, we have extra from 

our recent dinners for sale at the 

Parish Center during office hours.  Packages of 6 

meatballs or sausages are available for $3.00. 

 
Did you know there are only 4 weeks until 

our CHRISTMAS BAZAAR?!?  There is a 

box in Holy Family Hall for donations of 

some items that crafters have 

requested (see this weekend’s 

insert).  If you are working on any items 

at home, please let us know so we can be 

prepared.  Parents ~ don’t forget to bring the 

children to visit with St. Nick from 11 am to 1 pm 

on Dec. 5th.  Please contact Carol Casey (346-

6963) with any questions. 

 
 

 
 

Patricia Walsh & Grace Fay 

Office of Faith Formation & Youth Ministry 

374-3382 

 

 
 

NCYC BAKE SALE will be after both 

masses this weekend!  Help 

support our young people on their 

trip to Indianapolis.  Baked goods 

have been made by our Youth 

Ministry students. 
 

Schedules for GRADES 6-10 and 

CONFIRMATION PREPARATION are posted on the 

Youth Ministry Website (www.olgsjym.org).  There will 

be paper copies of the Schedule for Grades 6-10 

available at each church. 

 
ATTENTION EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS, LECTORS, 

USHERS, GREETERS AND ALTAR SERVERS: 

please check bulletin board for upcoming 

liturgies and sign up where you are able. 

 
COMMUNITY OUTREACH~CITY MISSION:  Can you 

be one of the team that will serve the Community 

Evening Meal at City Mission on Tuesday 

November 10?  The start time is 5 PM and 

concludes at 6:30 PM.  Come and have some fun 

as you work with fellow parishioners and you’ll 

get to meet some wonderful people that attend 

the Community Meal.  Children are welcome to 

serve, but must be 10 years old.  If you would like 

to volunteer, please put your name and contact 

information on the sign up sheet posted in Holy 
Family Hall or contact Kathy Brooks on 280-1478 

or email brookska@nycap.rr.com. 

 
Thanks to everyone who 

helped with the Election Day 

Ziti Dinner & Bake Sale. The 

proceeds amounted to $979 

from the Ziti Take Out and 

$317 from the Bake Sale.  

Mark your calendars for Election Day next year ~ 

November 8th (this is sure to be a bigger crowd 

with the Presidential Election!). 

 

http://www.olgsjym.org/
mailto:brookska@nycap.rr.com

